
may be addressed to the Division of Manuscripts, 
Library of Congress, which will secure and forward the 
photographer’s estimates. Films (to be used with a 
projector) can be furnished at a normal cost of hard­
ly more than one cent a page.

The list of reproductions already completed is pub­
lished from time to time in the Publications of the 
Modern Language Association. They are also listed 
in A Union Catalog of Photo Facsimiles in North 
American Libraries issued by the Library of Congress, 
and compiled by the Curator of Union Catalogs of 
the Library of Congress, Mr. Ernest Kletsch. A 
catalogue of the first three hundred and more repro­
ductions was published in 1935. Copies of this cata­
logue may be had on application to either of the 
Co-Chairmen of this Committee.

Since the Modern Language Association has its 
annual meeting late in December of each year, we 
are forced to do business on the basis of the Calendar 
rather than the Academic year. Subscriptions run 
from January the first to the thirty-first of December. 
The Committee would be grateful if subscriptions 
(or pledges) could be sent as early as possible to Pro­
fessor Lyman It. Bradley, Treasurer of the Modern 
Language Association, 100 Washington Square East, 
New York City. Acting upon a suggestion offered by 
many of our subscribers, we enclose invoices. These 
invoices carry no implication of obligation; nothing 
is further from the intention of the Committee. Un­
less they may serve as a convenience in bookkeep­
ing they are to be disregarded.

We print below the list of Colleges, Universities 
and Public Libraries which have given their support 
to the Rotograph Service of the Modern Language 
Association during the past year.


